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Notice -

This is to inform all the Ph.D. scholars of 2025 batch to submit the request letter
regardiné the appointment of the Supervisor. The letter should be addressed to the
Research Director, Research Center, Lumbini Buddhist Univerisity. If you have a
preferred supervisor then mention their name in the letter and include their
biodata. If you do not have a preference, kindly request the Research Director to
assign a Supervisor. Please ensure timely submission.

Prof. Dr. Gitu Giri
Member Secretary
Ph.D. Degree Research Committee
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